
Petition To Decrease North Braddock Borough Council 

Petition summary and 
background 

North Braddock’s population steadily decreased since the 1930 census, but council size never decreased.  North 
Braddock has the largest council in the Woodland Hills School District. The decrease would achieve a council less 
unwieldy in size, a council comparable in size to surrounding boroughs, a reduction in borough expenditures, and 
the expedition of the conduct at council meetings.  

Action petitioned for We, the undersigned, are registered elector concerned citizens who urge our leaders to act now to decrease North 
Braddock Borough Council from nine to seven members with two council members in each ward and one elected 
council member at large elected to four year terms. 
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ONLY TO BE SIGNED BY VOTERS REGISTERED IN NORTH BRADDOCK 


